From: Sharon Gums <sgums@chipublib.org>
Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Tansley, Sarah; Baronica Roberson
Subject: Donated materials 

 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Roden Branch of the Chicago Public Library. 
In October and November 2015, we received approximately  162 donated books at the library. 
Some materials were discarded ( 8 books) and others (154 books) were set aside for a possible book sale in December.
thank you,
Sharon L. Gums
Librarian I
Roden Branch
Chicago Public Library

